
Dear (insert Trustee’s name). 

I am writing in support of keeping all five of the Community School Coordinator’s (CSC’s) 

positions.  I (we) have worked with them for years bringing our programming to the school 

district and will greatly miss the accessibility that we have relied on, by having the coordinators 

spread throughout the district. 

As we all know, this year has been a struggle to provide for our vulnerable youth.  We recognize 

the importance of vulnerable youth having access to proactive educational and recreational 

programming. We’re proud to be of service to families who may not otherwise be able to 

access programming.  We therefore, look forward to being able to once again offer 

programming once Covid restrictions have been eased. 

 The CSC’s have been invaluable resources to me (us) in gathering information in what is 

needed and desired in the schools, access to the schools, and coordinating my (our) program(s) 

in the schools.  With five positions, I (we) can talk to a coordinator at each of the high school 

catchment areas.  Each catchment has it’s own special needs and qualities, which the 

coordinators are familiar with. 

The coordinators are our point person for each school that we service, which saves us time and 

effort. They have the knowledge and expertise which allows them to quickly and effectively 

process the many steps needed to run my (our) program.  

I trust every consideration will be given to my request. 

Thank-you, 

*Note, this correspondence is from Jen Skogland 




